
 
 Senate Inquiry – Incidents at Manus OPC on 16-18 February 2014  

Request 2 (a)  

A copy of the Progress Report from the Independent Review of the events of 16-18 February 2014 at 
the Manus Island Detention Centres led by Mr Robert Cornall presented to the Department of 
Immigration and Border Protection on or around 31 March 2014. 

 

Response 2 (a)  

A draft interim report from Mr Cornall’s review of the events of 16-18 February 2014 was delivered 
to the Secretary on 25 March 2014.  The interim report was not publicly available. 
 
Mr Cornall’s final report into the events was released on 26 May 2014. A copy of the report is 
available on the department’s website at the following link: www.immi.gov.au/about/dept-
info/reviews-incidents.htm 
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